## Aberdeenshire Council

Dear Lee Jefferson

Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 ("The Act")

We refer to your request dated 15/10/2016 17:45, for the following information FOI: Buildings Closed by Aberdeenshire Council Since 2010.

I can advise that no Aberdeenshire Council operational facilities have been forced to close due to Government cuts since 2010. Facilities have closed over this period with these being linked to the implementation of approved asset strategies, on going asset review and rationalisation programmes coupled with efficient delivery services with these being collocated in a number of instances, including within new build facilities.

In addition to the above, a number of facilities have been released through natural course of events where lease breaks have been exercised or at expiry of lease term.

Please contact me as the officer responsible for responding to your request if you have any further queries.

If, for any reason, you are not satisfied with this response, please refer to the further information attached.

Yours faithfully

Jane Chapman

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council\_building\_closures\_since\_163